
 

 

 
       SCHOOL WATCH 13 17 88 

 

   Student Absence number  5489 0266 

   School     5489 0222 

Dates for Your Diary: 

  5 Sept - Student Free Day 

11 Sept - Yr2,3,4 Roadcraft 

18&19 Sept - Yr2,3,4 SEA Life Camp 

19 Sept - Last day of Term 3 

  6 Oct – Kings Birthday Public Holiday 

  7 Oct - First day of Term 4 

Please – remember send a note or ring the school office 24hr 

answer service on 5489 0266, if your child is absent for any 

reason.  Calls before 9am are best. 

 

Sharp and narrow focus 

Our Improvement Priorities – to develop, lead and 

monitor an explicit improvement agenda focussed 

on 

• improving progress of every student’s 

learning toward the A and B standard in 

English and Maths 

• facilitating engagement with the curriculum 

through meeting attendance targets. 

 

From the Acting Principal’s Desk 

 

Dear Two Mile Community, 

 

It has been another productive fortnight at Two 

Mile State School. Many classes are currently 

finalising their assessment tasks for the term. We 

kindly ask families to minimise student absences 

during this critical period to ensure all students 

have the opportunity to complete their assessments 

successfully. 

 

Thank You – Muster Ice Sales 

A sincere thank you to all the families, staff, and 

volunteers who generously gave up their time to 

support this year’s Muster ice sales. Your 

contribution is truly appreciated. As the saying  

 

 

goes, “Many hands make light work” - and your 

teamwork and dedication made a real difference. 

 

Teacher Aide Appreciation Week  

This week, we are proud to celebrate Teacher Aide 

Appreciation Week. Our teacher aides play a vital 

role in supporting student learning and wellbeing. 

Thank you for your dedication, professionalism, 

and the positive impact you make in our 

classrooms every day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head Lice 

With the warmer weather, we have seen an 

increase in cases of head lice across the school. To 

help manage this, we encourage families to 

conduct regular checks of their children’s hair and 

remind students not to share hats. There are many 

safe and effective methods available for treating 

head lice, and early intervention helps prevent the 

spread within our school community. 

 

Lost Property 

As we approach the end of term, we have a 

growing collection of items in our lost property 

box, including a number of jumpers hanging 

outside the library. Please take a moment to check 

if any of these items belong to your child. Clearly 

labelling clothing and personal items is a simple 

and effective way to ensure lost property is 

returned promptly. 
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Next week, we look forward to welcoming back 

Mr Teagle from his leave. Until next fortnight - 

stay safe and take care. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Mrs T 

 

Parenting Ideas 

This link https://www.parentingideas.com.au/ leads 

to some valuable information, blogs and resources 

for many helpful tips on parenting. The site is well 

worth a visit to explore. 

 

P and C Meeting  

The next P and C meeting is scheduled for 

Tuesday, September 9, at 1:30 pm in the library. 

All welcome!  

 

Class News 

See the following pages for photos or information 

about what your child’s class had been up to… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.parentingideas.com.au/


 

 

Prep/1  

 

Busy Bees 

 

Constructing 

 

Assessing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning 

 

Designing 

 

Solving 

 

Playing 

 

Chatting 

 



 

 

Year 2/3     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the past couple of weeks, we have enjoyed Book Week/Muster dress up day, Science Day 

activities with the 5/6’s, golf and we have been getting stuck into our assessments. We are looking 

forward to presenting the amazing persuasive speeches that the class have prepared! 

 

Speech Rehearsals 

 

Science Day Activities 

 



 

 

Year 3/4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science 

Persuasive Speeches 



 

 

Year 5/6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Book Week, Science Day, Blackout Poetry, String Art, Maths Assessments and celebrating our 

amazing TA’s this week, including our AMAZING Mrs Mickan, has filled our joy of learning cups to 

overflow! Some fun slices from 5/6. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

SCHOOL NOTICES 

 

 

WEEKLY AWARDS 

  ~ Student of the Week ~ 

Class  25/08/25 01/09/25  

Prep/1  Joshua  Leo 

2/3  Cherry  Adilyn 

3/4   Jimmy  Jack 

5/6  Class of 5/6 Zeke  

     

 

 

   ~ ‘Gotchas’ Playground Tokens ~ 

Class  25/08/25 01/09/25 

Prep/1  Gideon     Lily   

2/3    AJ  

3/4   Wyatt  Wyatt  

5/6  Elly  Vanessa 

  

   ~ Specialists’ Awards ~ 

25/08/25 01/09/25 

Music       3/4      P/1 

 PE      5/6      2/3  

Technology     5/6      3/4 

         

  

  

~ You Can Do It ~ 

25/08/25  01/09/25 

 Organisation  Getting Along 

Maleeka  Flynne 

Codee   Charlie 

             

   

  

~ Nude Food ~ 

25/08/25  01/09/25 

Ammi   Joshua 

 

Thank you to all the staff and families who 

supported the Kitchen Garden Pie Drive. The 

feedback has been very positive and the pies were 

delicious! 


